
 

School News 

      
01304 611360   www.eastry.kent.sch.uk   

headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk    

No. 23  

7 March 2019 

SCHOOL DIARY  

 

Friday, 8 March - Year 2 Family Worship 
Parents, carers and family are welcome to attend Year 2’s Family Worship. 
 
Monday, 11 March - INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Tuesday, 12 March - Year 4 Swimming 
 
Wednesday, 13 March - Year 4 visit to the Ancient Egyptian Workshop at the Beaney Museum 
 
Thursday, 14 March - Year 2 visit to the Powell Cotton Museum at Quex Park 
 

 
 
Friday 15, March - RED NOSE DAY 
Children may come to school dressed in something 
red, suggested donation of 50p for Comic Relief.  
Red Noses are for sale in the school office priced at 
£1.25. 
 
 

 
Friday, 15 March - PTA Pamper Evening from 7.00 to 9.00pm in the School Hall 
The PTA hope that you will join them for their Pamper Evening which has been arranged for 15 March. 
Guests will be welcomed with a glass of bubbly, a selection of beauty and hair treatments and stalls 
selling beauty themed items. Refreshments will also be available. Any donations of cakes for the evening, 
or beauty themed prizes for the raffle, would be most welcome and can be handed in to the school office. 
Please bring cake donations to the school on the morning of 15 March. Tickets priced at £5.00 are now 
available from the school office and will also be sold on the playground on Tuesday, Wednesday & 
Thursday next week. 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

Jigsaws Wanted! 
The school would welcome donations of jigsaws, preferably not too complicated, for when it is too wet 
for the children to play outside.  



 

INTERNET SAFETY SECTION 
 
The internet is an essential part of young people’s lives and provides them with tremendous 
opportunities. The vast majority use it without coming to any harm but we thought it might be 
useful to give parents some tips and advice around internet safety. We will therefore have a section 
in the school news each week with a tip/tips for parents around keeping your child safe on the 
internet. 
 
Games, Apps and Films - It can be difficult to know whether an app, film or game will be suitable for 
your child. ‘Common Sense Media’ offers independent reviews, age ratings and other information 
about these so visit: www.commonsensemedia.org. 
 
Keep all equipment that connects to the internet in a family space. For children of primary school age it 
is important to keep internet use in family areas so you can see the sites your child is using and be 

 

Monster Cards by Jonny Zucker 

I like the book Monster Cards , it’s a 

really good book because the monster 

cards come to life and try to catch the 

boys called Sam and Nick who went on 

a camping trip in the woods with their 

dads. 

Nick and Sam have to try and escape 

from the monsters so they both hide . 

But in the end it was all a nightmare!!! 

Book review by Logan Year 5 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS - Cont’d 

Dropping and Collecting from School 
Please can we remind all parents, in the interest of safety for all the children in the school, to use the 
entrance on the Gun Park when dropping or collecting your child. The entrance via the school office 
should only be used by those arriving for Early Morning Club or Sensory Circuits when the school gate is 
closed. Thank you for your cooperation. 



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  11.3.19 

MONDAY   

Netball Club NO 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club YES 

WEDNESDAY   

  

THURSDAY   

Kurling Club YES 

  

FRIDAY   

Football Club YES 

If you are interested in joining 
any of our After School Clubs, 
please ask at the school office – 
thank you. 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING 

‘WORKER OF THE WEEK’ FRIDAY, 1 MARCH 2019 

Fledglings 
Toby Waghorn 

Year 1 
Charles Francklin 

Year 2 
Annie Bagshaw 

Year 3 
Lacey Bigginton 

Year 4 
Ellie Humphreys 

Year 5 
Aidan Booth 

Year 6 
Isis Laval-Chesterton 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Kate Plant  
Acting Headteacher 

PTA NEWS 

 

PAMPER EVENING  

FRIDAY, 15 MARCH - 7.00 TO 9.00PM 

Glass of Fizz 
Hair Styling 
Make-Up 
Demo’s 

Neal’s Yard  
Tropics 

Tamarisk 
Body Shop 

Reiki 
Refreshments 

Stalls 
And More! 

 

There will be lovely things to buy as well as some 

charges for treatments. Please bring cash, as card 

payment facilities will be limited. 

TICKETS NOW ON SALE £5.00  


